
KEWEENAW COUNTY ROADS SUBJECT TO SPRING WEIGHT RESTRICTIONS 

as of Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

• Seasonal weight restrictions will remain in effect on ALL gravel roads and 

Brockway Mountain Drive, until further notice, unless specified otherwise 

below. 

 

• Normal legal loads are permitted on the following gravel roads: 

o Gratiot Location Road 
o Sedar Hills Road 
o Dextrom Road 
o Bumbletown Road 
o Centennial Hts. Road 
o Heikkinen Road 
o North Mandan Road (east of the end of US-41 – Copper Harbor) 

 


